
MadeIn Gallery is pleased to present XU ZHENÂ®â€™s solo exhibition â€œThree Taels of Cuteness, One Catty of Greatnessâ€• curated by Lu Mingjun. This is the third solo exhibition of XU ZHENÂ® at MadeIn Gallery
after Hello in 2019, which will present a large-scale contemporary artwork Base, and a new painting series â€œPassionâ€•. The exhibition continues XU ZHENÂ®&#8217;s focus on new technologies, the excess of
knowledge and information, the evolution of human intellect, as well as his ceaseless exploration of the diversity of creative media, with a high degree of sensitivity and new expansion of visual creation in the context of the
post-globalization era.Base is the latest work created for this exhibition. The audience will enter a scene similar to a mobile phone store, where each mobile phone is playing a variety of contents generated in the course of
use. While we use mobile phones to capture and process information every day, algorithms and big data continue to generate marketing content and manipulate our behavioral expectations. Increasingly dense and fast
information improves our intelligence, but at the same time it does not leave time for individuals to contemplate. On the screen of mobile phone, on the fingers that are hitting keyboard, information economy and
technological capitalism occupy more and more the time of life. Perception, sensibility and desire are installed on devices as apps on our mobile phones, which we are constantly tapping on and upgrading.The entire work
takes the life in each device as a fact, an event and new information, and continues to use and announce it. Today, our love, curiosity and beliefs, our bodies, actions and emotions have all become data. How we could be
better processed as data, will be the reality of daily life.â€œPassionâ€•, a series of paintings with abstract expressionist style on the surface, is not only a derivative of smart social media, but also a representation of daily
life on the Internet. They are based on a great invention &#8211; screen capture on mobile phone. All pictures are translated from screenshots of WeChat conversation &#8211; that is, all kinds of cropped and smeared
conversation screenshots that we constantly forward across different  WeChat groups every day. Artists retain the cropping structure when painting, some can see the avatar, while others don&#8217;t. The free writing
with abstract expressionistic style, not only highlights the traces of smearing when forwarding, but also pours all kinds of emotions which are often seen in chatroom into the picture vividly, such as roasting, prattling,
arguing, raging, abreaction and the sense of powerlessness. At this time, painting is not so much a fierce reaction to a mental state, but as a release and solution to self-depression, anxiety and excitement. The artist
confronts and dispels this unavoidable absurd situation in a more direct way.The exhibition site endows these extra-large scale mobile phone screenshots with a unique sense of sacredness &#8211; in recent years,
screenshots have indeed played an important evidential role in some noted incidents, they are like an invisible spiritual cage, locking everyone&#8217;s mind in it with all kinds of information that is hard to distinguish
between genuine and false. This series retains the order of painting, but at the same time, it also completely destroys &#8211; or completely ignores &#8211; the order of painting.At MadeIn Gallery, Shanghaiuntil
December 31, 2021Li Ming â€œBeing Consumedâ€•:in Li Mingâ€™s video practice, one can always see a self-directed working style. As an effective means of expression, image can easily transform the motivation. He
is used to putting the idea of work behind the image resulted by mind fermenting, which imbues his creative process with a permanent impromptu state. Rather to say this context of creation is a game where artist tried
hard to build out; It is better to understand that the first-person author is letting things take their natural course.At Antenna Space, Shanghaiuntil December 30, 2021This year, Istituto Svizzero celebrates the winter solstice
through a series of performances and listening sessions in Milan, Rome and Palermo!At first glance, the celebration of sunlight and the celebration of Christmas would appear to be two opposites: the luminous splendour
of the day and the silvery glow of the winter moon, the warmth of sunâ€™s rays and the cold silence of Advent. Yet, Christmas festivities find their origins in the pagan festival dedicated to the sun, from Latin Sol Invictus,
as the star that allows life to exist, the light in the night, the one that defeats the darkness.As part of the event â€œSol Invictusâ€•â€”taking place over three days in three different citiesâ€”Istituto Svizzero invites artists to
show partly existing and partly new performative works to celebrate the solstice. Three evenings of movement, performances, sound, light and shimmering hope for the coming year in these turbulent times.Performances
by:Eleonora Luccarini â€“ LÃ©onard SantÃ©, 16 poemsTobias Koch â€“ The FlÃ¢neurTosh Basco â€“ Untitled grief (in two parts)Baransu â€“ W.C.W.P. (What Can We Perceive), audio/visual setThe event is organized
in collaboration with Fondazione Marconi, Fondazione ICA Milano, Radio Raheem.&nbsp;Meteo-bar temporary set by Edizioni Brigantino (Valentina Lucchetti + Canedicoda).At Istituto Svizzero, Fondazione Marconi
&#8211; MilanDecember 16, 2021One of the key figures of the Polish avant-garde, Rosensteinâ€™s wartime survival, commitment to Surrealism, and lifelong adherence to leftist ideologies course through a remarkable
array of paintings, drawings, and assemblage sculptures, as well as poems, diaristic writings, and deceptively whimsical childrenâ€™s stories. Steeped in an extraordinary history and responding to the Nazi occupation of
Poland, personal traumas suffered in the Holocaust, the postwar sociopolitical upheaval of her native country, and passionate engagement in the intellectual circles of her times, Erna Rosensteinâ€™s work defies simple
classification. Her six-decades long career was fueled by the formation of prewar artistic, intellectual, and political affiliations, and is expressed through her continued oscillation between autobiographical figuration and
biomorphic abstraction. Grappling with themes of memory, trauma, longing, and loss, she used paint, ink, and found materials to suggest a world tinged with allegory, enchantment, and fairy tale.â€œOnce Upon a
Timeâ€• has been organized by curator Alison M. Gingeras. The exhibition brings together over forty works never seen outside of Poland, including institutional loans of landmark paintings and works from The Estate of
Erna Rosenstein being exhibited publicly for the first time since the artistâ€™s death in 2004. â€œErna Rosenstein. Once Upon a Timeâ€• is Hauser &amp; Wirthâ€™s first presentation of the artistâ€™s work since
undertaking representation of her estate in 2019, in collaboration with Foksal Gallery Foundation, Warsaw.At Hauser &amp; Wirth , New Yorkuntil December 18, 2021
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